
 

 

 

MASTERING RULES OF 
THE ROAD SEMINAR 

 

 
 

Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron 
Partnering with The North Carolina Estuarium 

 
 

Date:       Saturday, July 28, 2018 
 

Time:      1:00 PM – 3:00 PM  
 

Where:    North Carolina Estuarium 

                  223 E. Water St, Washington, NC 
 

Cost:       $13 for member or non-members 
         (no additional cost for couples sharing materials) 
 

    Website: http://www.pamlicosailandpowersquadron.org 
    

 

 
 

 

This is one of the most important seminars a recreational boater could attend.   

It provides an explanation of the 37 Rules of the Road for both the U.S. Inland 

Rules and the International Rules (COLREGS). It simplifies the sometimes 

complex law relating to boat operation for the recreational boater regardless of 

vessel. This seminar is open to the public and you will learn about: 
 
 

 Avoiding Collisions  

 Sailing Vessels 

 Fishing Vessels 

 Restricted Visibility 

 Vessel Responsibilities 

 Lights & Shapes on Vessels  

 Distress Signals    

 Sound Signals  

 Meeting Head On  

 Crossing 

 Overtaking 

 And Much More 
 

Be sure to visit the North Carolina Estuarium between July 14th and July 28th to visit the 

200+ exhibits, living aquariums, hands-on interactive displays promoting environmental 

education.  Their fees are $5/adults, $3/children 5-17 & Free for children under 5 years. 

During this time the Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron will provide safe boating displays 

relating to boating accident statistics you should know, types of life jackets, safety 

equipment, safe boating brochures and additional education opportunities.   
 

 

 

To Register: Contact our 

PSPS Educational Officer,  

Linda Erickson, by email 

pspsed@gmail.com or 

call her at 252-964-3009    

 You can register and pay in one click using 

PayPal. Copy this link into your internet address line, 

select this event and follow the prompts. 
http://www.pamlicosailandpowersquadron.org/index.php/calendar/payment 
 

Deadline for registration is July 23rd. 
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